
R-161-23 

 

RESOLUTION AMENDING RESOLUTION R-154-23 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the Governing Body of the Borough of Wharton adopted 

Resolution R-154-23 appointing David Breuder as Temporary Electrical Sub Code 

Official at its meeting on November 27, 2023. 

 

 WHEREAS, David Breuder’s Title should be amended to “Temporary 

Building Sub Code Official”. 

 

 WHEREAS, the salary for the Temporary Building Sub Code Official should 

be amended to $17,000 annually. 

 

       NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Governing Body of the 

Borough of Wharton that the following employee is hereby confirmed effective 

November 27, 2023 contingent upon the successful completion of fingerprinting and 

criminal background check. 

 

Temporary Building Sub Code Official – David Breuder for an annual salary 

of $17,000.00 

 

  

 

Adopted:  December 4, 2023     

BOROUGH OF WHARTON 

 

ATTEST:       

__________________________ 

       WILLIAM CHEGWIDDEN, 

       MAYOR 

____________________ 

Cheryl Muzzillo,  

Deputy Borough Clerk  

 


